TOWN OF BEACON FALLS
ETHICS BOARD INYECEIVED
SPECIAL MEETING 11F78 1
MINUTES JUL 1 - 2
JUNE 30, 2010
BEACON FALLS TOWN GLERK

PRESENT: B. Cloney, J. O’Dell.
Due to lack of a quorum, there was no meeting of the Beacon Falls Ethics Board.

Meeting has been rescheduled to Wednesday, August 4, 2010,

Respectfully submitted,
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Karen A. Wilson
Clerk of the Ethics Board



